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Notification issued 9/30/15 at 2:52 PM. New York City Emergency Management is continuing

to monitor Hurricane Joaquin. The City is holding multiple daily calls with the National

Weather Service and the National Hurricane Center. The City is actively engaged with

partner agencies at all levels of government and the private sector in preparation should the

storm arrive. The City encourages the public and visitors to stay informed by signing up for

Notify NYC, the City's official source for emergency information, and identify their

hurricane evacuation zone by visiting http://gis.nyc.gov/oem/he/index.html or calling 311.

NYC Emergency Management continues to monitor the hurricane and keep the public

updated as it develops. To learn more about preparing for coastal storms, please visit the

Ready New York Guide at http://www.ready.gov/hurricanes.


